
United States Department of the Interior 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
INTERIOR REGIONS 6, 7 & 8 
1 Denver Federal Center, Building 50 

Denver, CO 80225 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 
Commercial Services Program 
CC-ROMO0XX-26

Memorandum

To: All Requesters of the Prospectus for a Concession Business Opportunity to provide 
Instruction and Guide Services for Technical Rock Climbing or Ice Climbing within 
Rocky Mountain National Park  

From: Acting Commercial Services Program Lead, Interior Regions 6, 7, & 8 

Subject: Amendment 2 to Solicitation No. CC-ROMO0XX-26  

Amendment 2 to the Prospectus: 

Prospectus Inside Cover 

The following due dates are changed: 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROPOSE DUE: August 6, 2025 

ELECTRONIC PROPOSALS DUE: August 8, 2025 

HARDCOPY OF OFFEROR’S TRANSMITTAL LETTER DUE: August 15, 2025 

Notice of intent and proposals must be received by the National Park Service 
no later than 4:00 P.M. Mountain Time on the revised due dates listed above. 

The Service recognizes the requirement for the Notice of Intent to Propose was listed only on this 
Prospectus Inside Cover and not clearly stated in the Sam.gov notice or on the Commercial Services 
Business Opportunities website. As a result, the deadline for the Notice of Intent to Propose is extended 
to August 6, 2025. Please send this to Erica_Harris@nps.gov. If you have already submitted a Notice 
of Intent to Propose and received confirmation from the Service, you do not need to resubmit.  

Additionally, the Service recognizes interested entities are encountering technical difficulties when 
registering in the Microsoft Teams site to submit proposals. The Electronic Proposal Due Date is 
extended to August 8, 2025, and the Service encourages all entities to leave sufficient time in registering 
the site and submitting proposals. 

As a result, the Service extends the deadline to receive a hard copy of the offeror’s transmittal letter to 
August 15, 2025. The mailing addresses are unchanged.  

mailto:Erica_Harris@nps.gov


If you encounter technical difficulties, please email IMR_Concessions@nps.gov for assistance.  

If you would like confirmation the Service has received your proposal, please email 
IMR_Concessions@nps.gov or erica_harris@nps.gov. 
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